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Dear Parents and Carers
Consent for Food Technology Intake 2022/23
From time to time opportunities arise in school for children to make their own food (e.g. Pancake Day, Chinese New Year, Food Tasting) to enrich their learning. 
Lessons such as these often take place at short notice. We are therefore asking you for permission for your child to take part. 
Once you have given permission, this will remain in place until your child leaves our school or until consent is withdrawn.
Please let us know if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements and remember to notify us if there are any changes. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Lamb
Headteacher
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
	I give permission for my child  
	
	to take part in Food Technology. 




I understand that this permission will remain in place until my child leaves school or until consent is withdrawn.

I will notify the school office of any change in allergies or dietary requirements.
	Signed:
	

	Name:

(Parent/Guardian)      


	

	Date: 


	


